License No. 20-17131-01
Docket No. 030-12239
Control No. 00556

Brigham and Women's Hospital

ATTN: David E. Drum, M.D.
Radiation Protection Officer

75 Francis Street

Boston, MA 02115

Gentlamen:

Enclosed is Amendment No. 05 to License No. 20-17131-01. You should review this
amendment for correctness and to assure that any changes in procedures required
by the conditions are implemented.

Please note that your license incorporates the use of NRC's model ALARA program

contained in Appendix 0 of Regulatory Guide 10.3 (Rev. 1), copy enclosed. This

action was taken because your request did not contain information concerning the
ALARA program that you will follow.

As of August 15, 1980, our licensees were requested to submit an ALARA program
with any significant amendment, renewai, or new byproduct material ~icense
application. If you wish to develop and submit an alternative ALARA program
that is at least equivalent to the model ALARA program, your license may be
amended accordingly.

Condition 21. has been added in accordance with our June 4, 1981 letter to ALL
MEDICAL LICENSEES.
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We wish you contiaued success with your medical service and rescarch.

Sincerely,

Origioal Signed BY
Jobm E. Glenn, Ph.D.

Jola E. Glenn, Ph.D.
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and Faterial Safoty

Eaclosures:

1. Asendment No. 25
2. Form HRC~313M

3. Fora HRC-3

e» RI: FEBT " | RI:FCMB, | | |

ameD Varela/pJa alenn\.eh 1




